
“Give a Hoot!” Make Owl Nesting Boxes  

4-H Service Learning - Do YOU want to make a difference? 
Who – Give A Hoot! Owl Nesting Box Project is a Service Learning 

Project created and organized by 4-H member Seralyn Colton, of 

Lockwood 4-H.  We invite you to help build Owl nesting boxes and 

increase youth awareness on the balance of the wildlife environment. 

What – Our goal is to build 20 owl nesting boxes for local vineyards, 

ranchers, and farmers to promote natural rodent control. 

Why – To provide owls with SAFE nesting place to raise their young, 

to help to reverse habitat reduction and SAVE the owls.  

How – We will provide the tools and equipment and the work day. 

You provide the helping hands. Bring your friends and family, and work, learn about owls, and have FUN! 

  

EDUCATIONAL *  HAND-ON EXPERIENCE * LEARN BY DOING * LIVE PRESENTATION 

Saving Owls benefits your community …. What do YOU get out of this? More owls surviving to adulthood means: 

• Natural rodent control – and reduction of the amount of pesticides used 

• Fewer crops ruined, less disease spread to livestock from rodents 

• More profit for hardworking farmers and ranchers, and… more FOOD for us! 

 
 We need both youth and adult volunteers who can assist with the organization and supervision of youth workers.  If 

you are interested, please come and “Give a HOOT” … help make this event a success!   

This project will use two work days to construct a total of 20 owl nesting boxes.  We will work in teams to complete each 

box, and all volunteers will receive refreshments.  If you are interested in being a part of this project, please … GIVE A 

HOOT!  RSVP today! 

Building Dates:  1) Tuesday, October 16th, 2018   @ 5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. 

     Salinas Valley Fairgrounds (King City) – before County Council meeting 

 

2) Saturday, October 20th, 2018   @ 9:00 a.m. – 11:30 a.m. 

 Salinas Ag Center, 1428 Abbott Street, Salinas, CA 93901 
  

RSVP Contact:  GiveAHoot4h@gmail.com or text RSVP to (805) 400-0009 

      or mail to:        GiveAHoot! 4-H, 70261 Jolon Rd., Bradley, CA 93426 

  
 

It is the policy of the University of California (UC) and the UC Division of Agriculture & Natural Resources not to engage in 
discrimination against or harassment of any person in any of its programs or activities (Complete nondiscrimination policy 
statement can be found at  http://ucanr.edu/sites/anrstaff/files/215244.pdf ) 
Inquiries regarding ANR’s nondiscrimination policies may be directed to John I. Sims, Affirmative Action Compliance 
Officer/Title IX Officer, University of California, Agriculture and Natural Resources, 2801 Second Street, Davis, CA 95618, (530) 
750-1397. 
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